
Public Notice

The City of Houston Housing and Community

Development Department (HCDD) will receive

$1,175,954,338 in Community Development Block Grant

Disaster Recovery (CDBG-DR) funds, from the Texas

General Land Office (GLO), to assist in long-term

housing recovery from Hurricane Harvey. To receive

this CDBG-DR funding, the City of Houston must submit

a local needs assessment to the GLO.

The Hurricane Harvey Housing Needs Assessment

reviews the damage to housing in Houston caused by

Hurricane Harvey, assesses the needs of impacted

residents through analyses of residential, socio-economic,

and locational factors, and describes the intended uses

of the CDBG-DR funds. This local needs assessment will

help direct funds within programs and serve as the basis

for program outreach.

View the Hurricane Harvey Needs Assessment at:

• HCDD website http://houstontx.gov/housing/

• Main Public Library – 500 McKinney, 77002

• HCDD Office – 601 Sawyer, Suite 400, 77007 (copies

may be obtained at this location upon request)

The public may comment on the Hurricane Harvey

Housing Needs Assessment during the 30-day review

period from Friday, October 5, 2018 through Sunday,

November 4, 2018. Public comments may be submitted

by email to: Fatima.Wajahat@houstontx.gov or by mail:

HCDD, ATTN: Fatima Wajahat, 601 Sawyer, Suite 400,

Houston, TX 77007.

For specific questions or concerns about fair housing or

landlord/tenant relations, please contact Yolanda Guess

Jeffries at 832.394.6308.


